
 

 

January 28, 2004 
 
 
Steven 0. Fritts, Chairman 
Appraisal Subcommittee 
2000 K Street, NW, Suite 310 
!ashington, DXC 20006 
 

RE: ASC Review Report 
 
 
Dear Mr. Fritts: 
 

It was a pleasure working with your staff this past November. The 
Board has taken the necessary steps to amend its regulations to comply 
with Title XI and ASC Policy Statement 5 regarding temporary practice. 

 
Sincerely, 

Sharron L. Knotts 
Executive Director 
 


